SRI LANKA LAW COLLEGE

Oration

We regret to inform you that the Registrar
of the Indian Supreme Court has advised us
of the cancellation of the Honourable Chief
Justice of India's visit to BMICH for the
Law Oration on September 15, 2024, due to
unavoidable circumstances.

We apologize for any inconvenience this
may cause and appreciate your
understanding.
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